#### BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION

#### **BARNSLEY GOVERNORS ASSOCIATION**

Working for Barnsley Governors

### **AUTUMN 2021 NEWSLETTER**

Thank you to everyone who attended our AGM - Karen Smith's presentation was great, wasn't it?

We have a new chair, Richard Punshon, and four Executive Committee members, we still have vacancies on the Exec - please email admin@barnsleyga.org for more information if you are interested. You can find more details from the AGM here:-

2021 AGM

#### **COMING UP**

The BGA, in conjunction with the local authority, will be holding virtual meetings with primary school Chairs of Governors in cluster groups in the next couple of months. We look forward to meeting you and discussing what you would like and what we can offer. Links will be sent to you shortly.

#### **Forums**

Our networking and information meetings take place regularly throughout the academic year.

The next Forum meetings are:-

**Autumn** 

30th November SEND Strategy

led by Amber Burton via Zoom

**Spring** 

15th February Early Careers Framework & Teaching School Hubs

led by Dee Marsh at the Holiday Inn

22nd March Inclusion & Behaviour

Sharing Good Practice, with input from experts

including Jane Allen at the Holiday Inn

More details are on our website on the links below, where you can also reserve your place.

<u>Autumn Forum</u> <u>Spring Forums</u>

#### TRAINING

Plans are underway to commission training to take place after Christmas including **Safer Recruitment** and **Finance** training

## **QUIZ**

A quick quiz to test you after the first half term back. Click on the link below:

# **QUIZ**

Answers will be given in the next Newsletter.



Copyright © 2018 BGA, All rights reserved.